
 
 

KN82 ST3, Nyarugenge District, Kigali City, P.O. Box 5634 Kigali, Rwanda 

                                           TEL: 0799373402, email: info@eucl.reg.rw, website: www.reg.rw 

 

 

 
 
WRITTEN EXAM CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
 
 
Reference is made to the written exam of Regulation Specialist of EUCL that was 

done on 14th March, 2024 in Tropical Plaza, 03rd Floor; 

 
The aforementioned written exam has been cancelled due to administrative reasons;  
 
Thus, all shortlisted candidates will be communicated of the date of sitting for the 

other written exam that will be conducted soon. However, EUCL apologies for the 

inconvenience this may cause.  

 
 
Done at Kigali, 20th March, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
Jocelyne UWAMAHORO 
Head Human Resource Unit  
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